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THE BULLETIN FOR NOVEMBER 2020

A meeting of the North York Coin Club Executive was held on
Tuesday November 10 through the use of Zoom videoconferencing.
Quite a number of topics were covered and this special bulletin will
bring you up to date.

Meetings at Edithvale Community Centre
Back in the summer, when pandemic conditions seemed to be

improving, a communication was received from the Community
Centre inviting the club to select meeting dates for a seasonal
permit. There was a promise to accommodate current permit holders
and allow a monthly meeting schedule to be established. Since that
time we have entered the second wave of the pandemic and
everything has been put back on hold. Still, the request for our usual
4th Tuesday monthly meeting dates are in, so we look forward to the
vaccine, the passing of winter and providing you with news of the
resumption of regular meetings.

Club Membership Dues
Dues are being combined for two years, 2020-2021. People

who have paid for 2020 are covered for 2021. Dues payments for
those not paid or for new members are appreciated and continue to
be only $10.

Payments to the Club
Payments to the “North York Coin Club” may be made by

cheque and mailed to the club address, 2001 Albion Road, Units #19
& 20, Toronto ON M9W 6V6. Payments are also accepted by e-
Transfer to treasurer@northyorkcoinclub.ca. This is a direct transfer,
so you don’t need to supply a security question or password.

Club Anniversary Medals
We have a few of our silver and bronze 60th anniversary medals

still available on a first come, first served basis. Silver medals are
$60 and we have two of these available. Bronze medals are $15 with
three still available. Whatever quantity of medals you may be
interested in, please add $5 for mailing. Payment may be made by
cheque or e-Transfer as described above. It is suggested that you e-
mail info@northyorkcoinclub.ca to check on availability before
sending money.

Auction Night Lots
Our annual auction scheduled for our March 2020 meeting

never did take place, but the lots for the auction are still in the safe
keeping of the Editor, Paul Petch. It will still be a few months
before we will be able to meet and hold the auction, so any members
wanting to get their lots back can make arrangements by contacting
the editor at circulation@northyorkcoinclub.ca or calling 416-303-
4417 and leaving a message.

How Bank Note Designs Are Selected
A notice was received from the Bank Of Canada Museum

announcing a free virtual presentation and panel discussion called
“BankNOTEable Reflections”— a look at how public involvement
is helping the Bank of Canada create new bank notes. They promise,
“a behind-the-scenes look at how public engagement helps the
Bank of Canada create new bank notes that reflect Canada and that
can be used with confidence and pride.”

This virtual presentation will take place on Wednesday,
November 25 from 7:30pm to 8:30pm EST. Pre-registration is
required. Click on this web browser link:
https://www.bankofcanadamuseum.ca/banknoteable-
reflections/?utm_source=Email&utm_medium=Social&utm_cam
paign=BankReflectionsOnline

AN UPDATE FROM THE CLUB EXECUTIVE
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In the absence of meeting at Edithvale, the club is
utilizing Zoom to hold our regular monthly meetings. 

All meetings are scheduled on our usual meeting
dates. You can join the meeting after 6:30 pm. with
meeting start at 7:00pm. eastern time.You may
participate using the following information:

To join our Zoom meeting on your computer or
tablet: https://zoom.us/j/95429264323
Meeting ID: 954 2926 4323
Passcode: NYCC

To join our Zoom meeting by telephone, dial by
your location
+1 647 374 4685 Canada
+1 647 558 0588 Canada
+1 438 809 7799 Canada
+1 204 272 7920 Canada
+1 587 328 1099 Canada
+1 778 907 2071 Canada
Meeting ID: 954 2926 4323
Passcode: 840926

For our Tuesday November 24 meeting we will
present an ONA/LNS program entitled “Pre-
Confederation Copper Coinage of Upper Canada”

Our December Zoom meeting will be on Tuesday
December 15 and will feature a lucky prize draw for
members only. One of the draw prizes will be a silver
medal. More details of this meeting to follow.

OUR MEETINGS CONTINUE VIRTUALLY USING ZOOM

Please Help Us To Stay In Touch
Our best method of keeping you up to date is by e-mail. Please let us know of a change in your e-mail address

or a new e-mail address by sending your update information to circulation@northyorkcoinclub.ca.

Sending our best wishes for health and peace, Paul Petch, Editor


